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      January 2, 2024 

 

Happy New Year Lakeland School Community, 

 

The LRHS Board of Education and Administration would like to wish you all a Happy New Year.  

As we move into 2024 we would like to continue our open-door transparency with a Town Hall Meeting 

focused on recent concerns raised over the T-Mobile cell-tower. The meeting will be held on Wednesday, 

January 17, 2024 at 7:00PM in the Kunzel Performing Arts Center located on our Lakeland campus.  

All interested parties are invited to attend. Members of the LRHS Board of Education, Administration, and 

representatives from T-Mobile will be available to answer all questions at that time. 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in Lakeland Regional High School. We look forward to meeting with 

you on January 17, 2024 at 7:00PM. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Hugh E. Beattie – Chief School Administrator 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


